
Jeanie Bourke - Re: Munjoy Heights - Firewalls 

Hi Ryan,

Per our conversation yesterday you agreed to submit these revisions on the plans, which I just received. I just 
wanted to reply to this email with the correction on #2 from non-combustible to combustible as I want to 
include this email with the approved documents.

Thanks,
Jeanie

Jeanie Bourke
CEO/LPI/Plan Reviewer

City of Portland
Planning & Urban Development Dept./ Inspections Division
389 Congress St. Rm 315
Portland, ME 04101
jmb@portlandmaine.gov
Direct: (207) 874-8715
Office: (207) 874-8703

>>> Ryan Senatore <ryan@senatorearchitecture.com> 3/4/2014 2:54 PM >>>
Jeanie,

See the attached fire wall revision list based on the info below, as well as a cut sheet for the densglas.

1.) We are revising the 2hr wall intersections to 1hr fire rated exterior walls with combustible sheathing for 48 
out from the fire wall per 706.5 ex 1

2.) We are revising the 1 hr fire partition intersections to combustible sheathing and non fire rated.

3.) At locations where the 2 hr fire walls have doors and windows within 48" we are using non-combustible 
sheathing per 706.5 ex 3

Thanks,

Ryan Senatore, AIA  LEED-AP BD+C
Maine Licensed Architect
RYAN SENATORE ARCHITECTURE
207-650-6414
ryan@senatorearchitecture.com
www.senatorearchitecture.com
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